
Hello, 
 
I am an adult Oregon resident that would like for you to consider my plea. 
 
I am a 42 year old single mother of a teenage son. I was a smoker for 25 years. Thanks to vaping I quit 
smoking! I vape eliquids that are NICOTINE FREE. I have discussed my use of vaping with my son, and he 
approves of it as an alternative for me to smoking cancer causing cigarettes. He does not approve the 
use of cigarettes. He has no interest in vaping. I would appreciate it if you would not try to restrict this 
life saving alternative for me, and my family.  
 
I have been vaping for over 3 years with absolutely no adverse health effects. I enjoy the option of 
vaping in special cafés dedicated to the cause. Vaping has saved my life, and made my son happy that 
mommy is no longer a smoker.  
 
 
Please do not try to ban all things related to vaping. It has been the best thing to happen to the modern 
world. It is the best way to keep people from smoking cigarettes.  
 
I am 42 years old and can personally attest to all of the benefits that vaping has brought to my families 
life. 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Brooke Russell 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Brooke Russell 
Bmrthe1st@me.com 
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